

Dear Prof. Dr. Hristo Ivanov BELOEV

Angel Kanchev University of Ruse

I would like to thank you for your kind invitation to the celebration of your university's 70th anniversary but unfortunately I will not be able to participate this event because of my previously arranged schedule. I would like to congratulate all of the academicians, employees and students of your university through your party with my best regards and I wish you continued success. 23.10.2015

Prof. Dr. Hakkı GÖKBEL

Algorita

Rector of Selcuk University